Gay Avenue Primary School

A **G**reat **P**lace to **S**tart...
And the start of great things.

Dear Parents,

I have been an educator since 2001. I began my teaching career in the rural Mississippi Delta. I learned a great deal in those years about what makes a great school, as well as the importance that a school can play in the community.

I have taught Kindergarten, first grade, third grade, been a literacy coach, a dyslexia therapist, and an assistant principal. I know that these experiences have prepared me to lead this great school.

I hope you will take the time to come and meet me. I want to know you as well as your family. I would also like to help with any questions or concerns you may have. Our goal this year is to make you proud of your student, proud of their school, and proud of this district.

At Gay Avenue, we plan to push your student ahead to reach their goals. We will be warm, friendly, courteous, supportive, and work together as a team. There may be new faces at Gay Avenue this year, but we all want to make this a great experience for your student.

Please stop by to meet some of our new staff, and say 'Hello' to some of your old friends too. My door is open to you and your concerns.

Go BEARS!

Sincerely,

Amanda Langford langforda@gladewaterisd.com